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SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

GENERAL NOTICE 4 of 2019 

REF: 3/7/6/1/5 26 June 2019 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CHILD AND YOUTH CARE REGISTRANTS WHO WILL BE ATTENDING THE NACCW 22
ND

 BIENNIAL AND 
4

TH
 CYC-NET WORLD CONFERENCE 2019  

 

All Child and youth care workers are informed that there would be a meet and greet session with the delegation 

from SACSSP (President, Registrar, Professional Board for Child and Youth Care chairperson, Professional Board for 

Child and Youth Care Board member and Council members) during the conference. Details of the session will be 

announced during the plenary on day 1 (2 July 2019) and members can also inquire at the NACCW help desk. 

Registrants are encouraged to make use of the opportunity to meet and greet, as well as engage on important issues 

affecting the sector. 

 

 
ISSUED BY: REGISTRAR, Ms Langi LC Malamba 
 


